éeorgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division

Solid Waste Management Program

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104, Atlanta, Georgia 30354
Mark Williams, Commissioner

Judsen H. Turner, Director
404/362-2692

August 27, 2012

Ms. Tressa Rutland

Directorate of Public Works
15650 Veterans Parkway

Building 1137

Ft. Stewart, Georgia 31314-4927

SUBJECT: Heating Oil Spill Site, Bldg 419 — Ft. Stewart, Georgia

'Dear Ms Rutland:

- The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the August
2012 Final Preliminary Assessment and Site Investigation Report submitted by
SpecPro Environmental Services LLC for the site referenced above.

EPD approves of the installation of additional monitoring wells and preparation of
a CAP-Part A. The next report should include a figure showing the location of '
the site on a USGS 7.5 minute quad map. In addition, the location of the former
Bldg 419, heating oil UST should be shown on site maps and the report should
include any information regarding emergency response actions that occurred at
the time of the release.

Feel free to contact me at 404 362 2556 if you have any comments or questions.

Sincerely,

ﬁ /M
s S. Guentert

Geologist Il

cc.  Melanie Henry, EPD
Algeana Stevenson, Department of the Army
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